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I feel privileged and honored to present the annual report of Resplendent Engineers Association 
for Civil Heritage (REACH) in the presence of our respected dignitaries, the head of the 
department, faculty and staffs and my dear friends. 

A very good morning to one and all present here. It's a great honor and pleasure to be a part of 
this 22nd installation ceremony of Resplendent Engineers Association for Civil Heritage in the 
academic year (2022-2023). 

To empower and brighten the young minds the following events were organized last year: 

1. We had conducted a Seminar on the application of software in Civil engineering. 

2. An Orientation program on Revit architecture was organized by the REACH association 

through the ICT Academy. 

3. An Introduction course on Tekla structures and their design was conducted. 

4. Various career pathway guidance programs were held. 

5. The National Level Technical Symposium BENCHMARK 22 was coordinated by the 
REACH association. 

6. A Session was placed on several job opportunities and PG Courses available. 

7. The Model Expo ARCADE'22 was orchestrated by the REACH Association. 

8. Industrial Visits and Local Visits were successfully arranged to give practical exposure to 
students. 

9. The REACH association scheduled a session on Interior Designing for the Civil 
Department. 

I 0. A Workshop specified on the theme "advanced composite and research methodology" 
was structured by the REACH association. 

11. A Workshop was rendered on the keynote of experimental and analytical behavior of 
structural elements for the Post Graduates by the civil Department. 

12. A 5 day faculty development program on research methodology and IPR was organized 
by the REACH association. 
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To strengthen the students in tenns of leadership and technical ski11s, we have planned to 

organize the foIJowing events this year: 

1. We have decided to organize an International conference to encourage research in various 

domains. 

2. Industrial Visits and Local Visits are being arranged to interact, learn and improve the 

student's practical knowledge andjob prospects from the experts in the industry. 

3. Seminars and Workshops are being coordinated to acquire critical information and instill 

students on necessary skins that are indispensable in the industry. 

4. Several awareness programs are being undertaken to expand the knowledge and share 

information to promote the well-being of the students. 

5. Various programs will be conducted to provide guidance on the different career pathways 

in the industry. 

6. We have prepared to orchestrate motivational talks, Guidance & GA TE Coaching 

programs by the faculty of our department, to prepare our students for higher education 

and opportunities in Public sector undertakings. 

7. We have planned to organize special programs related to Industrial expectations in civil 

engineering to enhance the employability Skills of the students. 

I assure, we the office bearers and all the students of the Department of Civil Engineering will 

organize the above events with the help of management, HOD, faculty advisor and other faculty 

and staff in a successful manner. I conclude the annual plan of our association. 

Thank you. 
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